
WOMB Project 
Update   No.2

Welcome to 2019! 

A Happy New Year to all WOMB project partners, investigators and supporters! We hope 
you have had a wonderful holiday period and are ready for a fabulous year ahead. This is 
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Communication and Media 
Welcome to the new members of the Closed Facebook 
Group This is a safe place to share about your 
experiences of establishing and running the PWGs and 
all things 'WOMB'. Any useful resources - add the details 

(and a link) on the FB page. To join the group, please open Facebook and paste 
Women's Action for Mums and Bubs - WOMB Project in the search box at the top of 
the page. Once you are at our page, click on '+Join Group' and you will be connected! 
 
For social media users: please use our hashtag #WOMBprojectAU  

Read more >> 

   

 

  

  

 

 

Photo Spot 
This Update, we continue our theme of all things Carbal 
:) and include a photo from near Warwick. This stunning 
shot was taken from The Springs Park looking down 
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We acknowledge Australian Aboriginal People and Torres Strait Islander 
People as the first inhabitants of the nation, and acknowledge Traditional 

Owners of the lands where our staff and students live, learn and work. 

This email was sent by CMD Communications, 1 James Cook Drive, Douglas Qld 4811 to 
michelle.maclaren@jcu.edu.au
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